
 IT IS RECOGNISED THAT SOME AGENCIES AND ORGANISATIONS WORK ACROSS LOCAL AUTHORITY BOUNDARIES. STAFF ARE ABLE TO ACCESS
TRAINING IF A SIGNIFICANT AMOUNT OF THEIR TIME (I.E. MORE THAN 50%) BETWEEN SEPTEMBER 2023 AND MARCH 2024 INVOLVES WORKING
WITH NORTHUMBERLAND RESIDENTS. 

EYES ON THE BABY - ELIGIBILITY CRITERIA 
MULTI-AGENCY SUDI PREVENTION IN NORTHUMBERLAND

THE EYES ON THE BABY PROJECT IS A RESEARCH PROJECT TO PROVIDE AND EVALUATE MULTIAGENCY
TRAINING FOR STAFF WORKING WITH NORTHUMBERLAND RESIDENTS. THE PROJECT IS FUNDED BY
NORTHUMBERLAND COUNTY COUNCIL, NORTHUMBERLAND FAMILY HUBS AND NORTHUMBRIA HEALTHCARE
NHS FOUNDATION TRUST. 

 THE TRAINING IS PROVIDED FOR MULTIAGENCY STAFF WHO WORK IN NORTHUMBERLAND OR  WITH NORTHUMBERLAND RESIDENTS. 

 THIS PROJECT EVALUATES THE IMPACT OF THIS TRAINING IN NORTHUMBERLAND. STAFF SHOULD ONLY PARTICIPATE IN THE EVALUATION IF THEY
SPENT A SIGNIFICANT AMOUNT OF THEIR TIME (I.E. MORE THAN 50%) BETWEEN SEPTEMBER 2023 AND MARCH 2024 WORKING WITH
NORTHUMBERLAND RESIDENTS.

 PLEASE NOTE: THE SAFE SLEEPING INFORMATION PROVIDED IN THE TRAINING IS RELEVANT FOR ALL PARENTS. HOWEVER, THE
INFORMATION ABOUT SPECIFIC SUPPORT SERVICES AND ASSOCIATED CARE PATHWAYS DESCRIBED IN THE TRAINING ARE ONLY
APPLICABLE TO NORTHUMBERLAND RESIDENTS. ALL STAFF WHO WORK ACROSS LOCAL AUTHORITY BOUNDARIES WHO UNDERTAKE
EYES ON THE BABY TRAINING SHOULD REMEMBER TO USE APPROPRIATE LOCAL SUPPORT SERVICES AND PATHWAYS FOR PEOPLE
WHO ARE NOT NORTHUMBERLAND RESIDENTS. 


